DUTTON-MACRAE AWARDS

The ALA has announced that librarians working with children and young people in
either public libraries or in schools are eligible to apply for the E. P. Dutton-John
Macrae Award for Advanced Study in the Field of Library Work with Children and
Young People.

An annual award of $1,000 was established in July, 1952, by the E. P. Dutton
Company as part of its centennial celebration. Honoring two former presidents of the
company, the award is made and administered by the American Library Association.

Proposals submitted must indicate clear possibilities of contributing to library service
to children and young people as well as to the professional growth of the recipient.
Applications for the 1954-55 award must be in by March 15. Presentation of the award
will be made at the ALA Annual Conference in Minneapolis in June. For further details
and application blanks write Mrs. Frances Lander Spain, Chairman, E. P. Dutton-John
Macrae Award Committee, New York Public Library, Fifth Avenue and 42nd Streer,
New York 18.



